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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/18/2005

From:     Ann St Clair
Title:    Director
Org:      Montana Tech Library

Comment:
Here at our university library we have scores of old photos that have no 
photographer's name on them.  We receive numerous requests from campus users as well
as community members who want to use these photos.  We  decline these requests 
because of the risk of copyright violations, and the photos just stay locked away.  
It would be a great help to us if the laws were more clear so we could know where we
stand.
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